
Arroyo Grande United Methodist  
Children’s Center  

 

Is Hosting An 

Open House  
 

Thursday April 7, 2011 
6:30 PM to 7:30 PM 
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 
 

It is a time for the teachers to share the 

importance of play, exploration, and learning  

that occurs each day at our center. 
 

It is a time for children to share their daily routine,  

learning activities, and the different areas  

of interest in their classroom. 
 

The evening will start in Criswell Hall at 6:30 and 

end at 7:30 in the classrooms. For more information 

about the event call 481-2223 

 


